JAN. 10TH & 17TH, 2021

ST. CYRIL'S MASS SCHEDULE

SUNDAY 1/10 – The Baptism of the Lord 9:00am For the peoples of St. Cyril's and St. Ann's

WEDNESDAY 1/13 – St. Hilary of Poitiers 10:00am +Jim Dumsky by Teresa Dumsky and Family

SUNDAY 1/17–2nd Second in Ordinary Time 9:00am +Ed Grisnik by the Bob Pinter Family

WEDNESDAY 1/20 – Feast Day of St. Sebastian

10:00 am +Patricia Cholak Weaver by Katherine Novak and Family

SUNDAY 1/24 – Third Sunday in Ordinary Time

9:00am +Matt and Peggy Doyle by Veronica Powell and Family

LECTORS

1/10 Stan Salva	1/1
Carol Sheehan	1/24
Lisa LeMay	

WEEKLY OFFERING

Dec. 27 & Jan. 3, 2021	\$2,444.00
Christmas Offering	325.00
Ramp Fund	2,100.00
Religious Retirement	50.00

Please continue to pray for the sick and suffering members of our parish:

Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko,
Dorothy Cardenas, Jeff Workman, Jason
Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson,
James Collins, John Mikula, Dorothy
Halastik, Charles Woods, Annie Moran,
Suzanne Halastik, Jack and Beverly
O'Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas,
Darlene Sampson, Bill Ramsey, Bob and
Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty, Cody
Meyers, Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer, Larry
Nauser, Mary Ann Olinskey, Howard Kaiser
and Corey Cockrell.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

2021 Calendars

The calendars will again be donated by a local funeral home but will be available soon.

Altar and Rosary Society meeting for January 3rd was waived. Dues will be collected for this year on Sunday, Jan. 24th and Jan. 31st at just \$1.20 per year. All ladies are encouraged and welcome to join.

For bulletin announcements or events please contact Mary Puhr at 816-769-5177 or email her at dwmkphrl@swbell.net. The bulletin is now available for online viewing at St. Cyril's website https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins.

Diocesan news can be accessed on their website. *KCSJcatholic. org*

St. Cyril's annual chili supper was held on Nov. 8, 2020. The second chili supper, due to popular demand, was on Nov. 22, 2020. The teamwork that went into these efforts made the suppers another successful fundraiser for St. Cyril's parish. A big thank you to all who helped.

The family of Emil Dykal would like to thank everyone for their sympathy cards, donations and prayers. We feel very blessed to be remembered by so many. Thank you.

A thank you from Rachel House: The staff at Rachel House are very appreciative of your generous donations of gift cards, baby items and Mom and Dad care packages. Thanks to all. For more information about the Rachel house you can visit their website: https://rachelhousefriends.org/contact/.



DEAR DEVOTED IN CHRIST.

The SOS Committee humbly requests your assistance in sharing information, and encouraging Parishioners' participation, in the 2021 Support Our Seminarians fundraiser. This will be the last ever — and hopefully best ever — effort in our nearly 30-year history! It will be an entirely virtual event featuring online giving, exciting raffle items, video expressions of thanks, and live-stream announcements of raffle winners, as well as the final fundraising tally. For more information, visit: supportourseminarians.com.

Christmas Shining Star Thank You

Due to the generous support of parishioners and donors like you, Catholic Charities KCSJ was able to ensure that 500 children would have a very special Christmas this year through our Christmas Shining Star program. Thank you to everyone who participated in this amazing opportunity. Your support and thoughtfulness put a smile on many faces. If you would like to hear more about this program or help support your neighbors in need by volunteering your time or supporting our other programs, please contact Linda Hopkins, Volunteer Coordinator at 816-659-8205 or lhopkins@ccharities.com.

